

June 1, 2011

City Attorney's Office 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Jason Green or representative,

The Rapid City Club for Boys is requesting permission to have BINGO on a limited basis. Our plan would be to have this as a special event and fundraiser two to four times a year.

Winners would receive cash payouts or donated prizes.

All other proceeds would benefit the Club for Boys in its programming to over 1,400 boy members.

Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions.

I thank you for your time concerning this request and I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Dave Oyler

Director of Special Projects